
Coming into and leaving school 

YF and Y1 Pupils (Bubbles 2, 3 and 4) 

 

We will be operating a one way system round the school – from the carpark round the side of the building 

(by the balcony), across the playground, then back round past the Y4 classroom and the side of the school 

back to the carpark.    

To avoid congestion, parents are requested not to pass the wooden gate by the small infant playground but 

to say goodbye to your children there, where they will walk to the classroom door to be met by their 

teacher.   

As it will not be possible for you to have a quick chat with your child’s teacher at the classroom door, if you 

need to share any information with them, please send an e-mail to the school office and we will make sure 

it is passed on as soon as possible.  

At the end of the day, please follow the arrows and leave the playground past the Y4 classroom and the far 

side of the school.   

We request that only one adult accompanies their child to school.  If you have younger children/toddlers, 

please keep them in buggy or standing close by you at all times.   

Please do not allow your children to run around or play on the playground.   

 

 

 


